
Edgartown Board of Assessors – April 16, 2021 

Present: Alan Gowell, Chairman of the Board; Chris Scott, Member of the Board & Donna 

Goodale, Member of the Board 

Also Present: Patti Roads, Principal Assessor & Alex Cervone, Administrative Assistant 

 

Zoom Meeting ID:  852 2778 9986 

Meeting convened at 10:00 A.M. 

Steve Ferreira from Vision will be coming to review the sales analysis. This will be paid for by funds 

outside of the department, provided by the administrator’s office. 

The RFP on Katama Farm has been extended, as there is no lessee, yet. However, this office provided 

information confirming the potential for abatements/exemptions falling under Chapter 61A/B. 

Nearmap has reached out to all of the assessor’s on the island pitching an aerial imaging package that 

would be much more detailed than what exists now.  The service would cost $6,000 a year and the 

information available would be acceptable to use for cyclical visits by the DoR. More research will be 

done on this and a decision will be made at a later date.   

The next board meeting has been scheduled for Monday April 26, 2021 at 2:00 PM.   

The board made a motion to move into executive session, all in favor, approved.  

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Alex Cervone 

Administrative Assistant to the Principal Assessor 

 

 


